
Strategies Class 

June Newsletter 
Our philosophy is we want to be hard workers, that 

are polite to each other and the rest of the school. We 

want to all work together! 

 

What we are working on…  

Language – Still working on making connections as well as expanding our 

vocabulary by doing word wall activities. 

Math – Students will be learning geometry with focus on perimeter and area as well 

as shapes. 

Science and Social Studies- We are reading a story about Ancient Egypt and 

learning about that civilization.  

Arts – Continuing role playing and exploring dance.   

The Piggy Bank rewards system still seems to be having a positive effect. We will 

have an auction every two weeks.  

We will be continuing our “Good Deed” for the week during the final month. 

Remind App – We will still continue to use this for communication if that works 

best for you.  

Important Dates: 

June 6 – Supermeet 

June 8 – PD Day 

June 13 – Farm Trip 

June 15 – Sporty Day 

June 21 – Mudcat Bowling Alley and Mini Putt Trip 

June 22, 25, 27 – Swim to Survive (Gr. 3’s only) 

June 26 – Year End Awards assembly 

June 28 – Last Day of School 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns: 

Strategies Class Team 

Mrs. Robb, Mrs. Fleguel and Mr. Shirton 


